
Winchester District Local Plan Review 

Inspectors� Report 
 
Foreword by the Chief Executive 
 
This document is the Report received from the Inspectors appointed to 
consider objections to the Winchester District Local Plan Review.  The Report 
deals with objections which were submitted in writing and those that were 
discussed at the Public Local Inquiry held between June 2004 and March 
2005.  It gives details of recommendations being made by the Inspectors to 
the City Council. 
 
It is the immediate intention of the City Council to consider the Report and to 
decide what action to take on each of the Inspectors� recommendations.  
These recommendations and any proposed action on them will be reported to 
the City Council�s Local Plan Committee at a series of meetings during 
October and November 2005 which will then make recommendations to 
Cabinet in December 2005.  The City Council will then be requested to 
approve the Proposed Modifications for publication in January 2006, with a 
period of six weeks allowed for the public to comment on them. 
 
Please note that the Inspectors� Report is being made available for 
information only, and that comments on the Report are not being 
invited.  However, comments may be made on the Proposed 
Modifications during the consultation period in January 2006. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


